
Contact: Eric  Mayne

Statement: Certification Process

January 29, 2019,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US has received certification for its new 2019 Ram 3500 pickup –

gasoline- and diesel-powered models. The Company previously received certification for its new 2019 2500 models.

FCA US is grateful to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency for expediting this process. The new vehicles remain

on schedule for their 

planned Q2 launch.

 
-###-

Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


